
 
 

 

STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENTS OF THE 

“NEW ALPE ADRIA CHAMBERS OF COMMERCE, INDUSTRY, CRAFTS, 

AGRICULTURE AND ECONOMY NETWORK” 

 

The Presidents of the New Alpe Adria Chambers' Network, in consideration of the intense 

cross-border exchange, which constitutes an important part of exports and investments of 

the area, agree to cooperate to provide the New Alpe Adria companies with all the necessary 

information to facilitate the cross border economic activities among Friuli Venezia Giulia, 

Veneto, Carinthia, Styria, Slovenia, Croatian County of Istria and Croatian Primorsko - 

Goranska County in the actual framework following the pandemic emergency due to the 

Covid - 19 . 

 

The Presidents share the belief that the exchange of consistent information related to the 

laws and regulations for the cross border mobility of persons and goods, as well as the 

functioning of the economic activities in the so called phase 2 of the emergency, can help in 

the relaunch of the economy of the entire area of the New Alpe Adria. 

 

 

Jürgen Mandl  - President of the Carinthian Economic Chamber 

 

Joseph Herk - President of the Styrian Economic Chamber 

 

Antonio Paoletti – President of the Venezia Giulia Chamber of Commerce, Trieste – Gorizia 

 

Giovanni Da Pozzo - President of the Chamber of Commerce of Pordenone – Udine 

 

Mario Pozza - President of the Regional Union of the Chambers of Commerce, Industry, 

Handicraft and Agriculture of Veneto 

 

Heri Bezić - President of the Rijeka County Chamber 

 

Jasna Jaklin Majetić - President of the Pula County Chamber 

 

Boštjan Gorjup - President of the the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Slovenia 

 

Branko Meh  President of the Chamber of Craft and Small Business of Slovenia 

 


